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See below a brief overview of some of the schemes we are working on at the moment, for more 
information please like our facebook page or follow us on LinkedIn.

Above: An Application has been approved for this scheme in South London comprising 6 no. 
�ats in an existing Public House. Refurbishment/conversion and rear and roof extension.

Above: A photograph of an interesting split level dwelling recently completed in Chearsley, 
Buckinghamshire. This scheme was a �nalist in the AVDC Design Awards.

Left: A design progression 
sketch of a one o� house.

In other news: On Monday 13th 
February Practice Partner Steve 
Bowles took part in a charity 
keep �t evening to raise money 
for the Chiltern MS Centre and 
other rotary charities. Approx. 
£1,300 was raised in total - a 
successful evening.  Well done 
Steve!

Want to know more? See our website: www.hfparchitects.co.uk, send us an email: enquiries@hf-
parchitects or give us a call on 01296 625995


